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52-Year-Old Man Behind Bars After Fleeing from Officers 
 
On October 24th at 7:00 p.m., Visalia Police Department Gang Enforcement Officers were 
patrolling the area of Mooney Boulevard and Tulare Avenue, regarding complaints of narcotic 
sales.   
 
Officers observed a grey BMW exiting a parking lot in the 1400 block of South Mooney 
Boulevard.  
 
Officers attempted to conduct a traffic stop, but the vehicle did not stop and attempted to flee. 
The pursuit was canceled for safety reasons.  
 
The vehicle was located nearby, and the driver identified as 52-year-old William Bosma, was 
quickly taken into custody without incident. 
 
Bosma was booked into the Tulare County Adult Pre-Trial Facility for failure to yield and 
narcotic sales.     
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